
College	Webinars	-	Leeds	&	Keighley	
	
Due	to	current	events,	we	were	unable	to	host	our	March	open	event.	As	an	
alternative,	we	are	hosting	online	webinars	for	all	of	our	different	campuses.	
The	webinars	will	be	presented	by	The	School	Liaison	Team	and	it	will	be	a	
great	opportunity	for	potential	students	to	gain	further	information	and	ask	
any	questions	regarding	their	pathway	to	becoming	a	student	in	September.		
	
We	will	be	running	webinars	for	Leeds	City	College,	Leeds	Sixth	Form	College,	
Keighley	College	and	Harrogate	College.		
The	webinars	will	be	free	and	all	students	have	to	do	is	follow	the	link	and	
book	their	place	online.	Each	webinar	can	only	hold	100	listeners	but	we	will	
be	running	sessions	throughout	the	day.		
	
Here	are	the	dates	and	times:		
	
22nd	April-	Leeds	Sixth	Form	College	10am,	1pm	and	4pm		
28th	April-	Harrogate	College	10am,	1pm	and	4pm		
29th	April-	Leeds	City	College	10am,	1pm	and	4pm		
30th	April-	Keighley	College	10am,	1pm	and	4pm		
		
	
	
Click	this	link	to	book	your	online	place	Leeds	Sixth	Form	College	
		
Click	this	link	to	book	your	online	place	Harrogate	College	
	
Click	this	link	to	book	your	online	place	Leeds	City	College	
	
Click	this	link	to	book	your	online	place	Keighley	College	


